
 

Happy New Year! 

 

 

Happy New Year Coastal Corvette Association members. I hope everyone had a safe and Happy New 

Years and looking forward to what 2023 has to bring.  Wow, 2023 can you believe it, doesn’t seem 

possible. 

I would like to thank all the members who have participated in our events in 2022 and hope to see more 

in the coming year.  Again, the board has asked for suggestions on places you would like to visit.  At the 

Christmas party we were throwing around the idea of a trip to Charleston, any thoughts on that?  Jay 

mentioned at Octoberfest that maybe some members would like to host at their homes, so if you would 

like to do that let me know.  After all this is for fun and fellowship and, while watching a line of beautiful 

cars go down the highway it is also just as beautiful to see a line parked in front of a home.  Make some 

neighbors jealous       

Izzy and I have noticed that our membership list might not be up to date as it seems we are not reaching 

everyone, so please if you know a member that you have not seen at an event lately reach out to them 

and ask if they are getting our emails and let them know the  information is on our Facebook and 

updated website. www.coastalcorvetteassociation.com 

We have our January cruise set for January 14th please see the email sent out by Izzy, our Face Book or 

website for more details. 

Happy Birthday and Anniversary to all that celebrate this month.  I know Les & Christy Preston and Izzy 

and myself celebrated wedding anniversaries in the last few weeks.  

Hope to see everyone’s smiling faces and great conversation soon! 

 

Lisa Santangelo 

President  

 

 

 


